Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:
Hi, in light of the recent news about the £24m in fines UK local authorities had levied on parents who took their children out of term time for holidays, I was curious to know how much in fines had Leicester City council levied on parents & perhaps more importantly what happens to the money when it is received please?

In 2016/17 Leicester City Council issued – 2,841 (2,694 Penalty Notices issued in relation to unauthorised holidays and 147 in relation to irregular attendance).
For your information this letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is accessible by other means and is already in the public domain.
The legislation regarding Penalty Notices is available at: 

http://www.legislation.gov.uk/uksi/2007/1867/contents/made
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

